
 

 

 

 

 

INCOME SURVEY NEEDED FOR GRANT/LOAN FUNDING 

 

In the upcoming weeks Sabattus Sanitary District will be conducting an 
income survey to determine its eligibility for potential grants and loans 
under State and Federal agencies to complete a planning study and 
subsequently upgrade of the wastewater treatment facility. If qualified, 
these funding agencies can cover a significant portion of the 
construction costs. Eligibility is determined by median household 
income of the residents of the service area. To determine if our 
community is eligible for the program, an income survey of all the users 
of the wastewater system must be conducted. We are asking District 
customers to complete the survey that will request household 
information, including income. THIS SURVEY IS COMPLETELY 
CONFIDENTIAL. The District wants to thank residents in advance for 
their cooperation. 


